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Patricia White
6021 Lions Arms Drive # 51
Louisville, KY 40216-1173

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

"If oil stays at this price or goes higher, it will put a crimp on
consumer spending. It will make the economic recovery weaker, and too many
people are ignoring the impact this will have. We, as Americans, are
growing weary of the sort of legislation that is NOT putting our best
interests at heart.

Sincerely,

Patricia White
502-618-1189


